
 

 

AN IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM OUR PRESIDENT/CEO 
 

Nothing matters more than the residents of the communities we serve as well as our staff, 

volunteers and their families.  In response to the COVID-19 pandemic, Visiting Nurse & 

Hospice of Fairfield County has taken measures to protect the health and wellbeing of our 

patients and their families as well as our staff, volunteers and the public.  

     

While our community programs have been curtailed and our Thrift Shop is closed, we  

are here for you. We are actively providing Telehealth virtual nursing visits as well as 

continuing to visit patients at home.  

 

Our staff has always adhered to careful infection reduction practices and we continue to 

be especially vigilant now.  

 

During this highly stressful time, our skilled counselors are available to you.  Please do 

not hesitate to call on us for help that you may need.  

 

These are challenging times for all of us. Please continue to follow the CDC guidelines 

for health and safety and consult the CDC website at https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-

ncov/index.html for important updates. 

 

If you have any questions, you are always welcome to contact us at 203-762-8958 or              

1-800-898-HOME.   

 

Stay well. 

 

 

Sharon M. Bradley, RN, MSN, DNP 
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